
Anthony Taveras 

9 Farview Ave Unit 3 

Danbury, CT 06810 

 

To whom it may concern; 

 I Anthony Taveras am working on gathering a group of professionals to have the proper plans 

for a package store at 991 Danbury RD Wilton CT. I would like to request permission to move my 

application to the December 14 2020 meeting. Surveyors and architects are a bit behind due to high 

demand on real estate in CT at the moment. I will make sure to get everything I need to have a proper 

presentation on December 14 thank you.  

 

Anthony Taveras.     


